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Tony Bent
VANCOUVER ROAD, 72, VANCOUVER ROAD, WORTHING, BN13 2TG

| Objection

I am against such developments going ahead, firstly on health reasons because the fallout from such a
tall and large plant is going to travel for miles including where I live being as the prevailing wind is
normally SW / W. I am an astham sufferer I really do not want anything else around that is likely to
irritate my breathing problems. My second reason, is on the aesthetic aspect, something of this size is
going to be a sure blot on the landscape and visible from miles around. The area is not heavy with
large industry therefore this is the wrong sort of development to have in such areas of natural beauty.
Look at the reputation any such monstrositites have elsewhere in the country and the bad that comes
with such buildings. So this really needs considering with regards to the impact far and wide in this
lovely county.
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